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Post Of fice Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 783-6090

R. P. Mcdonald
Senior Vice President
Fkr tndge Building Alabama Power
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August 13, 1985

Docket Nos. 50-348
'

50-364

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. S. A. Yarga

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
10CFR50.48 and 10CFR50, Appendix R
Fire Protection Exemption Requests

Gentlemen:

By letter dated July 19, 1985, Alabama Power Company submitted for NRC
approval an addendum to exemption request 1-003, Service Water Intake
Structure (Common to Units 1 and 2). This letter was recorded in the docket
for Unit 1 only; however, with this fire area being common to both Units, it
should be recorded in the dockets for both Units 1 and 2. It is therefore
requested that the July 19, 1985 letter be recorded in Farley Unit 1 Docket
No. 50-348 and Farley Unit 2 Docket No. 50-364.

If there are any questions, please advise.

Yours very truly,

@
R. P. Mcdonald
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Dr. J. N. Grace |

Mr. E. A. Reeves |
Mr. W. H. Bradford i
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